
 
 

INVITATION 

  
 
 

Warm Greetings from the Paralympic Committee of India! 
 

We are delighted to inform you that the Para Athletics - Technical Official Seminar 2025 will be commencing 
on February 2nd, 2025, through a virtual platform. 

 
We are glad to invite you to the Inaugural Ceremony of the seminar, which will take place on February 2nd, 2025, at 5:30 
PM (IST). The seminar will be conducted over four consecutive days, from February 2nd to February 5th, 2025, from 6:30 
PM to 8:30 PM.  
 
Seminar Schedule: 
 

           Feb 2, 2025 05:30 PM (updated) - Day 1 starts from 5:30pm onwards. 

                                     Feb 3, 2025 06:30 PM (updated) - Day 2 Starts from 6:30pm onwards. 

                                     Feb 4, 2025 06:30 PM (updated) - Day 3 Starts from 6:30pm onwards. 

                                     Feb 5, 2025 06:30 PM (updated) - Day 4 Starts from 6:30pm onwards. 

 
Note: 
All four days same Zoom Meeting link will be used for joining the Seminar. 
 
Please ensure you attend all four sessions to fully participate and complete the required training.  
 
Additionally, please note the Practical Sessions & Examination for the Para Athletics Technical Officials will take place from 
17th February 2025 to 20th February 2025 at the Jawaharlal Nehru Stadium, Chennai, Tamil Nadu. Your presence at these 
practical sessions & Examination is mandatory to complete the certification process. 
 
Practical Sessions Information: 
Dates: 17th – 20th February 2025 
Location: Jawaharlal Nehru Stadium, Chennai, Tamil Nadu 
Should you have any questions or require further assistance, feel free to contact us at Ph. No.: Mr. Rakesh Save (+91 
9975664406), Mr. Satyapal Singh (+91 9312062637), Mr. Krishna Murthy (+91 9900913284), Mr. Diwakar (+91 
9036231104). 
 
We look forward to your active participation in both the seminar and practical sessions, and we wish you all the best as you 
prepare for this important training. 

 
We look forward to your valuable presence and participation. 
 
Thank you 

Kind regards, 
Jayawant G. H. 
Secretary General 
Paralympic Committee of India 

 


